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CALENDAR OF EVENTS: 
 Board Meetings—March 10, 2021, April 14, 2021 (via Zoom 7pm) 

Hello fellow Oak Hills residents, 
     During these trying times, many of us have been stuck at home trying to make sense of what the future holds. 
Hopefully this increased time in the community has given you a better appreciation of the place we call home. Oak 
Hills has always offered an array of features that differentiate our community from others. It is a safe haven for our 
children and offers tidy walking paths that many of us use on a regular basis. Our facilities are always clean and ac-
cessible to our members. We have an amazing greenbelt that offers a buffer zone to the outside world; this gives us 
an abundance of wildlife and added trails that enable us to connect with nature right out our back doors. 
     Those of us that have experienced an added sense of pride for our community, have noticed a silver-lining that 
hopefully adds a layer of comfort and security in the current climate. As a newer member of the OHHA board, I have 
gained a deeper sense of pride in the members that help shape the comforts that we have grown accustomed to. Eve-
ry member of the board is a volunteer. We meet officially once a month but we are always in communication with one 
another as we work to improve and solve problems in the neighborhood. What I have come to know by working with 
the other board members is that our main goal is to preserve what we love about Oak Hills, while at the same time, 
we are making improvements that add an even greater sense of security and pride in the community that we are 
privy to. 
     About a year ago, I noticed one of our board members wearing a hat that said Oak Hills across the front. Like in 
Go Dog Go (One of my son’s favorite Dr. Seuss books), I asked him, “where did you get that hat?” He mentioned to me 
that his son had one made for him. I have to say I was a bit jealous. Life gets busy. I have three boys.... I forgot to 
inquire about how to get one.  
     With the added time of late, I decided to chair a committee on Oak Hills merchandise. Simply, the goal was to cre-
ate a shirt that I would wear with pride. With the help of a volunteer and another board member, we were able to 
come up with some designs that we felt would represent our community with flying colors. I feel we accomplished 
that goal. 
     If you head to our Oak Hills website (oakhillshoa.org), you will find an added tab entitled “OHHA Merchandise.” 
Click on the tab to view some of the items that were created. You will find that it is rather simple to order one of the 
created items. Remember that the board members are all volunteers. There is zero profit to the association. In its 
most basic form, it is a piece of clothing that will hopefully show a mutual feeling of how fortunate we are to live in 
this beautiful community.  
     I hope all of you are staying happy and healthy. Hopefully 2021 will bring a sense of added security to us all. 
Warm Regards - Michael Kelly, Bluestem Path / Board Member     

To purchase OHHA Clothing/Merchandise 
Go to www.oakhillshoa.org and click OHHA  Merchandise          
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Board of Directors 

  President: 

Tom Dominy 

206-1637 

Vice-President: 

Rod Karg 

206-2405 

Secretary: 

Barbara Gulley 

633-2436 

Treasurer: 

Renate Harvey 

633-0636 

 
Administrative Staff: 

Steven Naslund 

633-0103 

Members at Large: 

Jackie Lonero 

633-4383 

Mike Kelly 

236-1800 

Fernando Munoz 

578-2877 

Dana Suverkrop 

206-2182 

Todd  Fridey 

510 990-2810 
 

 

Greenbelt Editor 
Cynthia Suverkrop 

Greenbelt Publisher 

Steven Naslund 

An election will be held in May to fill three (3) Board posi-
tions this year.  The results will be announced during the An-
nual Meeting on May 4, 2021 via ZOOM.  Anyone interest-
ed in running for a position on the Board of Directors 
should submit their name and a brief bio or statement 
why they would like to serve on the Board to the 
OHHA Office no later than  March 31, 2021.  Bios may be 
emailed to: office@oakhillshoa.org or mailed to: PO Box 689 
Castroville, CA  95012.  Ballots and voting instructions will 
be sent out in early April. 
The Board of Directors is the governing body for the Oak 
Hills Homeowners Association.  It is responsible for the deci-
sion-making, enforcement of rules, Bylaws and Covenants, 
Conditions & Restrictions, and fiscal responsibility necessary 
to maintain the established quality and appearance of our 
common interest development.  Board members serve a 
three-year term, after which they may seek re-election. 

OHHA BOARD ELECTIONS 

POOL OPENING 
The pool is scheduled to open on the first day of Daylight Savings Time, Sunday March 14th, 
weather permitting.  The initial pool hours will be 7am to 7pm.  Pool hours will change through 
out the year to maximize the length of time the pool is open.  Please pay close attention on the 
GATE CLOSING time posted on the pool entrance gates.  This is the time the gates will automat-
ically lock! 
Do you have your pool card key?  Please plan ahead and call the office (633-0103) to get your pool 
card key and to sign the Agreements and Rules for Use of Pool and Hot Tub Access Key 
form as well as the COVID-19 Waiver and Release form.  Forms may be download from 
www.oakhillshoa.org under Amenities. 

PART TIME JOB OPENING 
The Oak Hills Homeowners Association is currently hiring a part time employee for the  
weekends and occasional weekdays to test and maintain pool and hot tub chemical levels, 
janitorial duties and light maintenance.  The job applicant must be 18 years or older.  Please 
visit www.oakhillshoa.org and click on Contact / Job Opportunity for further information and 
full job description.  If you are interested in this position, please e-mail your contact infor-
mation and resume to office@oakhillshoa.org.   


